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Harbour Safety Bulletin Str 001 2024 

Safe use of the area behind the breakwater 

 

 

The marked area behind the breakwater is a blind spot for vessels entering the harbour. If it is 

intended to enter or use the marked area behind the breakwater, it is requested harbour staff are 

informed before the activity takes place. This is to allow the issue of safety communication with all 

other harbour users to mitigate risk of collision and assist with managing the safe use of the harbour 

area for all. 
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